
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone! March has begun, which means it’s the end of another 

school year at Kei-Sho. March is a month of many events; the 3rd years 

graduate, the 1st and 2nd years have their final exams, and the new 

students who will come to Kei-Sho next year come for their final 

preparation.  

 

February: 

In February, Kei-Sho went online and some events were cancelled due to Covid-

19. As such, the annual Cultural Classroom was not held this year. I was really 

looking forward to this year’s performance, so I am sad that it was cancelled, 

but the safety of the student’s comes first. 

In February, Kei-Sho also held the student council elections. This time the 

elections were held online, with the students voting from their classrooms, 

using their iPads. This year the election went very smoothly and our new 

student council have started in their roles. 

February 

 This Issue:       Graduation Ceremony 

The End of a Year 



Graduation Ceremony: 

On the 2nd of March, Kei-Sho held 

our Graduation Ceremony for our 

3rd year students. 

The ceremony was filled with heartfelt speeches from the principal and PTA, as 

well as personal messages from the graduating and continuing students. The 

ceremony was a lovely, and emotional event. 

Afterwards, students took pictures with their class, and their friends, creating 

their final memories at Keika.  

I wish the graduating students the best in their future studies or careers! 

 

 

The End of a Year: 

The continuing students were not finished yet though. After the graduation 

ceremony, the 1st and 2nd year students started preparing for their final exams, 

and for moving on to the next grade. The students did their best at the tests and 

are prepared for their next year at Kei-Sho. Good work everyone! 

Also in March, the new 1st year students visited the school to prepare their 

textbooks and uniforms. The new students received their Spring homework 

(how unfortunate), and after one last explanation, were prepared to begin their 

final preparations for coming to Kei-Sho next year.  

I hope everyone has a great Spring holiday, and I’m looking forward 

to meeting everyone next year!       - Llew 


